
 

 

       August 2017 

Dear families, 

     Although we are enjoying the summer, we are excited for the upcoming school year.  We 

hope you are enjoying your summer as well.  Remember to find time to read and write over 

the remaining weeks of vacation.   

Please send the following supplies with your child on the first day of school: 

 Pencils (plain, yellow, #2 – 12 pack) 

 1 plastic pencil box 

 1 box of crayons (24 pack) 

 1 box of colored pencils 

 1 package of eraser tops 

 1 pair of scissors (kid size) 

 2 pocket folders 

 3 pack of dry erase markers (black or blue) 

 2  glue sticks 

 2    1 ½ inch  3 ring binders  

 1 box of tissues 

 1 non-breakable water bottle  (labeled with name) 

 

Additional items for Mrs. Shafer’s class:  1 hand-held pencil sharpener (This should be the kind 

with a device to catch the shavings.  Please do not send in the “electric” kind that makes 

noise.) 

Additional items for Ms. Cole/Mrs. Flett’s class:  1 small pack of markers (washable, if possible) 

 

     We look forward to having you in our class this year.  It will be a great year of fun and 

learning.  Welcome to second grade! 

       Sincerely, 

            The 2nd grade team 


